
 

 

Notice of Motion to Provide a Letter of Support for  

Enbridge’s Mississauga Reinforcement Project 

 

Moved: Councillor Tedjo 

Seconded:  

 

WHEREAS Enbridge is working to expand its existing capacity to serve industrial partners in 

the Southdown Employment Area; 

 

AND WHEREAS Enbridge is submitting its application to the Ontario Energy Board at the 

end of this month; 

 

AND WHEREAS the industrial partners involved have requested support for this project and 

are fully funding it. 

 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED:  

 

1. That the Mayor write a letter of support for the project to the Ontario Energy Board; 

2. That the letter includes staff comments regarding environmental protections for the 

area be considered, including protecting trees and the natural environment during 

and after construction; 

3. And that the letter also requests Enbridge continued engagement with City staff in 

regards to affected roads and storm sewers. 
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